From: Chen, Lily (Fed

To: Mowatt, Deborah A. (Fed); Souppaya, Murugiah P. (Fed)
Cc: _ McBride, Tim (Fed)

Subject: Re: Reserve conference room, next week (May 22 to 26)
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 9:40:47 AM

Dear Debbie:

Thank you so much for the help! All of them are either NIST employees or NIST guest researchers. Only one
visitor, Jintai Ding, is a green card holder.

If you have any question or concern, please let me know.
Lily
On 5/22/17, 9:37 AM, "Mowatt, Deborah (Fed)" <deborah.mowatt@nist.gov> wrote:
They have arrived and we have them in room 3D all week. Just to be sure, if there are foreign nationals (not US

citizens or no green card) they will have needed to have been entered into the visitor registration system 3 days prior
to their visit.

From: Souppaya, Murugiah (Fed)
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 8:03 AM
To: Mowatt, Deborah (Fed) <deborah.mowatt@nist.gov>

Ce: Daniel Smith ||| S Chcn. Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Reserve conference room, next week (May 22 to 26)

Hi Debbie,

I am wondering if there is a conference room for 10 attendees Daniel and the crypto team may use next week
from 9 AM to 5 PM.

Thanks,

Murugiah





